PACIFIC GAS .ID ELECTRIC COMPANY COP i

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee File No. 779
San Joaquin Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 25-68-1
Operation of Merced Falls by Employee of

Merced Irrigation District Do 7 e

March 2, 1970

MR. L. A. WETTER, Chairman
San Joaquin Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of
the Review Committee that the above-subject grievance has been
withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are
attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your information and
a copy of Company's letter dated October 31, 1968 regarding this
subject.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this
case is considered closed.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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February 28, 1970

Mz, L. V. Brown, Chairnaa
Review Committee

Pacific Gas § Blectric Company
245 iarket Street S

3an FPrancisce, Califorais

Deay MNr. Srewa:

Referenes is made te¢ Review Committes File Nd.
779-68-11 (San Joaquia Divisioa Grievance No.
15-68-1) regarding operation of the Merced FPalls
itydre Plant.

Unioa is withdrswing this cese from the active files
of the Review Committee based on Company's letter
dated October 31, 1968 covering this subjesct.

Howevsy, it &8s Union's understanding that Nervced
truutim District’'s Exchequer Power licuse will be
sutomated in the near future, which ection will
necessitate a change ia the sssignmeats covered by
the aforementioned letter of October 31st. Thevefeore,
tUnion reserves the right te re this case in the
event changes are nade ia the shbove assiguments.

Very truly yours,

John J. Wilder, Secretary
Reaview Committes
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